great socially. Last week we had a couple of mixers and
the guys were able to meet many girls.

In closing, we wish to announce the August 29th mar-
riage of Brother Steve Sheffer to Chris Taylor. We also
send our condolences to Alpha Phi for their losses at soft-
ball and other sports at our picnic last spring.

JIM CONLIN



